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Please be advised that the torsion arms on 5F fender pile have been removed as have the smaller 

Yokohama fenders. 

A replacement 3.3-meter x 6.5-meter Yokohama fender has been installed at 5F on the berth line. 

The Yokohama fender has been installed by utilising an existing securing point at the base of the 

concrete platform.  

Wire rope is secured to a two-ton sinker on the seabed at the north corner of the dolphin laying at the 

foot of the pile and not laying off.  

We anticipate that the Yokohama fender will now rise and fall on the tide and remain in position.  

Please see below photographs for further information.  

 

Michael Coates  

Deputy Harbour Master 

Port of Holyhead 
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Sent from my iPhone 
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Deputy Harbour Master 
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